
 

Wellbeing 
Week beginning:29.6.20 

 

 

Now that we’re in lockdown, sadly home is more dangerous than ever 

for some children. That’s why we’re supporting the @NSPCC who are 

still here if you need advice or support, or you’re worried about a 

child or young person. Please call their helpline on 0808 800 5000 or 

email help@nspcc.org.uk. 

Guess the children’s story: 

mailto:help@nspcc.org.uk



